
Department of Energy 
Carlsbad Field Office 

P. 0 .  Box 3090 
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88221 

MAR 2 7 2007. 

Mr. James Bearzi, Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 E. Rodeo Park Drive, Bldg. 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 

Subject: Submittal of Thallium Sampling Data Package Solid Waste Management Unit 
(SWMU 0019) to the New Mexico Environment Department 

Dear Mr. Bearzi: 

The purpose of this letter is to provide you the sampling data from the January 31, 2007, Solid 
Waste Management Unit (SWMU) thallium sampling event. This sampling event was initiated 
by a request from NMED in order to confirm that thallium is not a constituent of concern at the 
SWMUs near the WlPP Facility for the No Further Action Petition. The data confirms that 
there is no thallium in the soil above the detection limit and therefore, no release has occurred 
at the sampled location. 

We certify under penalty of law that this document and all attachments were prepared under 
our direction or supervision in accordance with a system designed to assure that qualified 
personnel properly gather and evaluate the information submitted. Based on our inquiry of the 
person or persons who manage the system, or those persons directly responsible for gathering 
the information, the information submitted is, to the best of our knowledge and belief, true, 
accurate, and complete. We are aware that there are significant penalties for submitting false 
information, including the possibility of fine and imprisonment for knowing violations. 

If you have any additional questions pertaining to this subject, please call Jody Plum 

~ a v i d c .  ~ o o d ~ ( ~ a n a ~ e r )  
Carlsbad Field Office 

Enclosure 

cc: w/enclosure 
S. Zappe, NMED *ED 

cc: W/O enclosure 
J. Keiling, NMED ED 
*ED denotes electronic distribution 

R. D. Raaz, General Manager 
Washington TRU Solutions LLC 


















































